
® 

 

 
 
 

 
CI T Y  O F  RI C H M O N D  

DEPARTMENT OF 
HOUSING AND 

COMMUNITY DEVLOPMENT  
 

1500 E.  Ma in St reet ,  Su i t e  300 •  R I CH MON D ,  VA 23219 •  RVA.GOV  

 

 
August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
“Due to the overwhelming interest in the program, HCD is issuing a moratorium 
on new applications for the City’s ARPA-Healthy Homes Program. Applications 
received before Monday, August 21, 2023, are pending review and applicants 
will receive a letter stating whether or not they were deemed eligible under the 
program guidelines in approximately 30-45 days. Assistance to eligible 
applicants will be provided as funds allow. HCD will notify partner agencies and 
community members if additional opportunities become available.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Housing and Community Development  
 
 
 


